Committee Action Sheet

Committee	South Area Committee
Date	18/04/16
Circulated on	19/04/16
Updated on	

ACTION	LEAD OFFICER/MEMBER	TIMESCALE	PROGRESS
Matters Arising			
Joel Carre / John Richards to respond to Mr Woodburn's question about when the 20 mph limit will come into effect in the south area as the timetable had slipped from Spring until Summer. He also sought clarification on how the 20 mph limit would affect speed cameras.	Joel Carre (Head of Streets and Open Spaces) John Richards (Senior Engineer - Development Unit)	N/A	John Richards contacted Mr Woodburn at the end of 17/04/16 meeting.
Joel Carré to ask John Richards to provide requested information with notes of meeting; and failing that to arrange for John Richards to attend next SAC to update Committee in person.		Feedback at next SAC 06/06/16	Email sent from John Richards to SAC.
Policing and Safer Neighbourhoods			
Chris Horton to seek response from colleagues about Councillor Taylor's query about cameras speed data monitoring.	Chris Horton (Police Sergeant) via Lynda Kilkelly (Safer Communities Section Manager)	Feedback at next SAC 06/06/16.	

Addendum: Response now received from Principal of Hills Road College in response to issues raised at 29 February 2016 SAC.